
MINUTES 
Chapter 206 

February 15, 2018 
 

The minutes of the first half of the meeting were taken by Lance Sorensen.  The 
meeting took place at the meeting room at hanger number one at the Yakima 
Airpark.  There where  22 members attending. 
 
     I  The meeting was brought to order by Co-President Stu Copeland at  
         approximately 7pm. 
 
   II  There were no guests present. 
 
 III  A motion to accept the minutes of the last meeting as published on our web sight  
       was made and seconded.  The motion passed. 
 
  IV  Mike Bull, treasurer, reported that our account had $---------. 
 
   V  Stu made several announcements including: 
        A.  Stu asked the members to inform him of any changes to their e-mail  
              addresses. 
        B.  The Bremerton chapter has given an invitation to all chapters for an open  
              house on February 28th to see their new educational facility made from an  
              old firehouse.  The chapter agreed to share local information with them  
              when appropriate. 
        C.  Stu asked that the surveys distributed at the January meeting be returned. 
        D.  There was an inquiry by a chapter member on who is the available medical  
              examiner for flight physicals.  The given answer was Dr. Frank Smith in  
              Ellensburg. 
 
  VI  John Smith shared his finding of a magazine article depicting mistakes by  
        applicants on check rides. 
 
 VII  There was no raffle. 
 
VIII  The meeting was adjourned. 
 
   XI  The interesting and informative program for the evening was given by Tom  
         McMahon demonstrating tube bending and tube 37 flange preparation. 
 
Submitted by Secretary 
Dennis L. Franz 
 


